
AWANA Covid-19 Measures 

September 2020 

 

• AWANA will start at 6:30 PM rather than the usual 6:20 PM.  No opening singing and pledges 

will occur in the sanctuary.  Clubbers will begin with their pertinent activity promptly at 6:30 

PM whether it be handbook time or games. 

 

• Thermometers will be available to check a child’s temperature as needed.  Any reading of 

100.4 degrees and above, or a display of other symptoms listed in the Screening document 

provided to parents will result in the child being placed in an isolation room (Finance Office) 

with an adult leader.  Please contact Jenn, Steve or Ron and follow the protocol if a child 

becomes symptomatic.   

 

• Hand sanitizer will be available in all rooms and should be used when children arrive and 

after completing any activity in which materials are shared by the children. 

 

• Masks for children are optional. 

 

• Masks for adults are optional except for Cubbie Leaders and AWANA Listeners due to 

especially close contact for extended periods of time. 

 

• To the extent possible within handbook rooms and during listening, physical distancing is 

desirable when space permits. 

 

• Each separate club as identified by the group’s handbook room will remain separate from 

other clubs to minimize mixing of children. 

 

▪ During games, each club will be on their own circle with the game time for each T&T 

club being 15 minutes to accommodate separation of clubs.  One Sparks group will 

rotate into the old fellowship hall to maintain separation of Sparks groups during 

game time. 

 

▪ During large group time in the sanctuary, clubs will remain in their own groups with an 

empty row separating each club from each other. 

 

• The kitchen will not be open during AWANA and no snacks in handbook rooms. 

 

• To the extent possible, game time should incorporate games that allow for some physical 

distancing between the clubbers. 

 

• When possible, sanitizing game equipment between each club game time is desirable. 


